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Present:  

Jenson, Ligocki, Tikalsky, Doom and Mayor Swadley  

Also Present: 

Clerk Licht and Chief Leck  

Call to order: 

Jenson called the meeting to order at 6:01 p.m.  

Communications: 

Chief stated that PD has submitted paperwork to the WI Law Enforcement group and their 

policies are in line with the federal requirements and will be eligible for any future grants.  

Approval of the December 16, 2020 Public Safety Minutes: 

Motion by Doom, second by Tikalsky to approve the minutes. Motion carried 5-0. 

Discussion regarding alcohol compliance checks  

The committee suggested an ordinance amendment to say that all liquor establishments need to 

follow public health orders. Teresa Pellett stated that more compliance checks needed to be done. 

She added that Oregon and Waunakee have great compliance rates and it would be worth 

looking into seeing what these communities are doing. She added that in Waunakee applicants 

have to come to the renewal meeting and pay fees and get updates on any ordinances. Chief 

stated that he will set up a meeting with attorney Dregne to address these issues and determine 

what we can do going forward. Ligocki stated that it may be beneficially to summons licensees 

to a meeting to make sure they understand. She also suggested a memorandum of understanding.  

Discussion and possible action regarding Hoel and Hilldale Traffic Complaint  

The committee took no action on this item.  

Discussion and possible action regarding a Curbside Pick Up Plan for the City of 

Stoughton  

Tikalsky said she distributed it to District 2 alders and Stoughton Chamber of Commerce. She 

will present a summary and update next meeting.  

Discussion and possible action regarding liquor license ordinance amendments as 

recommended by Attorney Reuter  

The committee directed Chief Leck to work with Attorney Dregne to draft the amendments.  

Adjournment: 

Motion by Ligocki, second by Doom to adjourn at 7:00 p.m. Motion carried 5-0. 

Respectfully Submitted,  

Holly Licht, City Clerk  


